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VEI Featured on NEW Bertram 700  
 
Fort Lauderdale, Fl – VEI is pleased to have its equipment on the new Bertram 700 
Convertible, undoubtedly the largest and most advanced Bertram to come off their line. 
Hull no.1 will be on display at the Fort Lauderdale Boat Show for the first time and 
features VEI displays and a VEI switching system at the helm. The computers running 
the navigation and networking system are also supplied solely by VEI. 
 
Mike Bader, Chief Operating Officer of VEI and Chief Executive Officer of OceanView a 
VEI company, “We are thrilled to have been asked to supply all the navigation 
equipment for Hull no. 1; obviously we take as much pride in manufacturing our 
equipment as Bertram and we appreciate the opportunity to partner with them and 
provide them with the finest electronics available in the marketplace.”  
 
OceanView, a VEI company, has also provided Hull no. 1 with an APOLLO night vision 
camera; their new thermal and low light camera system which situated on the hard top 
will run through all three VEI screens at the helm station. 
 
For more information, please contact, Michael Bader, 954-653-0210 or email at 
mike@vei-systems.com 
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